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Oakview South Elementary Newsletter 

September, 2022 Dates to Remember 

Amazing Start 
By Mr. Alspaugh 
 

I can’t thank families enough for making this such a great start of the school 

year.  Our students have been doing so well transitioning back to school and 

we love all the positive connections we’ve been able to make in these first 

few weeks.  We had our first assembly earlier this week for the PTO fundraiser 

and the presenter was so impressed by our students, especially considering 

this was their first assembly in three years.  Also, I want to thank families for 

making our pick up and drop off lines go so smoothly this year.  I really 

appreciate how careful people have been driving in these lines and abiding by 

the rules to make all of our students safe at the beginning and end of the day.   

 

 

October 4 Day of Awesomeness 

 

October 5 Picture Day 

 

October 12 Conferences 4:30 – 

7:30 

 

October 13 Conferences 4:30 – 

7:30 

 

October 14 No School 

 

 

Behavior Bucks 

You may have noticed that your 

child has been coming home with 

yellow slips of paper that are 

called behavior bucks.  These are 

awarded to students when 

someone catches them exhibiting 

positive behavior.  Part of the 

ticket goes home and another 

part goes into a weekly drawing 

to spin the wheel in the office.  

Every week we pick 12-13 

winners.  We would love it, if you 

could help us reinforce getting 

these rewards.  Ask you child 

tonight if they have earned any 

and how they earned it.  Our 

staff love rewarding the positive 

behaviors at Oakview! 

Homecoming Parade 

The Homecoming parade is this Friday, 9/16.  

Oakview will be walking in the parade again 

this year.  We will meet at the Southeast 

corner of Lincoln and Clinton.  Students may 

start showing up at 4:30 pm and the parade 

starts at 5:00 pm.  We will be lined up between 

Riley and Gateway Elementary.  We would love 

for parents to walk with their children.  We will 

end the parade on the east side of the 

courthouse. 

 

Open Communication 

If you ever have any 

concerns about anything 

happening at Oakview, our 

staff would love to hear 

from you.  We feel the best 

way to support your child is 

by having an open 

communication with every 

family.  We always want to 

work with you! 

Classroom Parties 

Our current plan is to have parties again this year and parents will be invited in.  

It’s been awhile, but I am excited to offer this for our families again!  Teachers 

will send out more information as we get closer to those holidays. 


